

THE CITY OF SAN DIEGO

TODD GLORIA

MAYOR

MEMORANDUM

DATE:

March 21, 2022

TO:

Honorable Council President Sean Elo-Rivera

Honorable Councilmembers

FROM:

Mayor Todd Gloria

SUBJECT:

Appointment to the Mission Bay Park Committee

I am appointing James Gross to the Mission Bay Park Committee.

Mr. Gross is a seasoned hospitality executive with over 20 years of progressive experience in repositioning assets, driving revenues, and developing a strong culture that assures successful operations. A resident of District 5, Mr. Gross currently serves as the General Manager of the Paradise Point Resort and Spa and is an active member of the Mission Bay Lessees Association and the Discover Mission Bay Committee. Mr. Gross is being appointed to a term ending June 30, 2024, and will be seated as a Lessee.

I thank him for his willingness to serve in this capacity.

MTG:cwd

cc:

Honorable Mara Elliott, City Attorney

Elizabeth Maland, City Clerk

Charles Modica, Office of the Independent Budget Analyst Andy Field, Director, Parks and Recreation Department